
I am in favor of SB2137.  I have many reasons to support this bill, but the main 

one, that it comes down to, is it does not make any sense that you can feed 

wildlife, but as soon as you hunt over that feed, the deer contract CWD.  WHAT?? 

There is a huge disconnect between the NDGF and the ND landowners and 

sportsmen and women.  They put fear in our minds and then when asked to prove 

their findings, they can not show us the evidence.  But, yet, they ask us to trust 

them.  Sorry, we need to question everything and everyone.  Total transparency.  

Thank you, 

Angie Kunkel 


